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July 27, 2021 
 
 
 
Greetings Falcon Families,  
 
I am pleased to announce that the Board of Education has approved the administration’s 
recommendation to have Ms. Hebat Abdelbaki to serve as the new Principal at Stout Middle 
School. 
 
Ms. Abdelbaki is currently the Assistant Principal at Fordson High School and has over 20 years 
of experience as a school educator.  She has previously served as a teacher at Salina 
Intermediate, which included time when I served as the Principal at Salina.  Ms. Abdelbaki is an 
outstanding administrator dedicated to helping all students achieve to the very highest levels as 
well as partnering with parents to create a school environment that is welcoming to all.  I have 
the highest regard for her skill as a teacher and educational leader and I know that she will lead 
the Stout students to new levels of increased student achievement.  
 
I know that Ms. Abdelbaki is enthusiastic to begin the next chapter in the proud history of Stout 
Middle School. Congratulations to Ms. Abdelbaki and the entire Falcon community! 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Glenn Maleyko, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 

 


